
 

 

February 17, 2022 

Subject: Audit Announcement – U.S. International Development Finance 
Corporation's compliance with the Federal Information Security Modernization Act of 
2014 (FISMA). 

FISMA requires Federal agencies to have an annual independent assessment 
performed of their information security program and practices to determine the 
effectiveness of such programs and practices and report the assessments' results to the 
Office of Management and Budget (OMB). 

We have engaged an independent audit firm - RMA Associates - to conduct this audit 
subject to OIG oversight.  


